
 

 

 
May 16, 2022 
 

Lionel Lane Resurfacing and Restriping Coming Soon 
 
The City of Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) planners have reviewed and 

developed design options for Lionel Lane, between Robin Hood Road and Montgomery 

Ferry Road. Lionel Lane is scheduled for resurfacing and restriping between May and 

October 2022, weather permitting.  

 

Planned improvements for Lionel Lane (see attached project fact sheet) include 

resurfacing and restriping to accommodate an on-street, dedicated walk lanes to 

promote safe access for all roadway users. This project would improve the road surface 

condition, increase multimodal connectivity, and enhance safety for pedestrians.  

 
ATLDOT is soliciting community input and comments on the Lionel Lane Restriping 

plan. Further project details are available on the ATLDOT website project page at: 

https://atldot.atlantaga.gov/projects/2020-lmig-resurfacing. Email comments to: 

ATLDOT@AtlantaGa.gov. Please include “Lionel Lane Restriping” project in the subject 

line of the email. 

 
ATLDOT will be providing office hours via Zoom for anyone who would like to discuss 

the project with city staff on Thursday, May 26, 2022, at 12:00-1:00 p.m.  

Zoom Details: 
Topic: Lionel Lane Restriping Project - Office Hour Session 

Time: 12:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

bit.ly/3stwzdX 

Meeting ID: 899 8854 0699 
Passcode: 381930 
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